
 

 

I would like to wish everyone Happy 

New Year and welcome to all our 

new families who have recently 

joined us. We have lots of events 

coming up through the year and we 

hope you will come and join in our 

activities and have lots of fun !! 

Emma x 

Staff Baby News 

We would like to congratulate :   

Samerra on the birth of her 

daughter Inayah born on 10th 

November  

Alison Hodson on the birth of her 

daughter Isabella Alyce , born on 

6th December  

Sam Haynes on the birth of a son 

Jacob Arthur, on 18th December  

Term time & Government Funded  

Holidays 
February Half Term 17th -21st February 

Easter Holidays 14th April – Friday 25th 

April. 

May Half Term 26th – 30th May  

Summer Holidays 21st July – 29th 

August  

Nursery Holidays  
Good Friday 18th April 

Easter Monday 21st April 

Bank Holiday – Monday 5th May 

Spring Bank Holiday – Monday 26th May 

August Bank Holiday – Monday 25th 

August 

Christmas Holidays close at 4pm on 

Wednesday 24th December 

Return to Nursery on Friday 2nd 

January 2015 

Reminders 

Please update your contact details at 

the office 

Please remember to bring a bag of 

spare clothes for your child  

Parent Activity Rota 

Badgers, Foxes and Hedgehogs 

rooms have their own parent rota, 

if you would like to take part in an 

activity session within nursery 

please speak to your child’s key 

worker to arrange a time. 

 
 Nursery Summer Trip  

We will be holding a trip for 

children and parents on a Saturday 

during the summer, if you are 

interested please speak to the 

office. 



 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 31st January - Chinese New 

Year “ Year  of the Horse”– Chinese 

food for lunch and tea, please see 

the menu on each room door. 

Friday 7th February – National 

British   Heart Foundation Day 

Friday 14th February – Dress up in 

Red and heart shaped biscuits will 

be on sale through the week with all 

the monies raised going to British 

Heart Foundation. 

Monday 17th February 10.30- 11 am 

Butterflies sing-a-long session you 

are welcome to come and join in the 

session with the children  

7th – 24th February  Winter 

Olympics –more info   to follow. 

Tuesday 4th March – Pancake Day 

children will be making their own 

pancakes  

Thursday 6th March – World Book 

Day – all children can dress up in 

their favourite book characters. 

Usborne books will be on sale in the 

foyer through the day from 12pm . 

Saturday 22nd March – Sport 

Relief sponsored walk in Apley 

Wood, sponsor forms will be sent 

out 2 weeks before so that the 

children can get plenty of sponsors.  

24th – 30th March - Healthy Body 

Happy Me Week,  information to 

follow. 

Wednesday 9th April – 

Photographers will be at nursery  

Thursday 17th April – Easter 

Bonnet Parade – all children can 

make a bonnet and there will be a 

winner for each room  

 

  

 Parents Evenings 
Butterflies & Squirrels – Monday 31st 

March 

Badgers & Foxes – Monday 7th April 

Hedgehogs 1 – Monday 14th April 

Hedgehogs 2, 3, 4 – Monday 28th April 

Garden Area 

We are currently looking to improve 

the back garden , we are setting up a 

mud kitchen area, water area and 

using lots of natural resources for 

the children to enjoy. 

Hedgehogs – Wedding Ceremony 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Hedgehogs 

Some of the children in Hedgehogs 

visited St Patrick’s Church in 

Wellington last week as part of our 

theme of Religions & Cultures. We 

held our own wedding ceremony 

through the day on Friday and the 

children dressed up as brides, 

grooms, bridesmaids, best men and 

wedding party guests.  

 

 
 
 


